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Special Class on DeuSEL® Project Held at Elementary School 

On February 23, a visiting lecture on the DeuSEL® Project was held for 98 pupils in three fifth-grade classes at 

Higashi-kashiwagaya Elementary School  in Ebina, Kanagawa Prefecture. 

This was the fourth such lesson, and once again Isuzu brought the DeuSEL® bus in cooperation with project 

partner Euglena Co., Ltd. 

The lesson revolved around why this project was launched, what the concerns for the future of the world are, and 

a description on the microalgae euglena and its wonderful properties, and the children took notes as they listened 

intently. Shouts of joy resounded throughout the DeuSEL® bus when they had a chance to ride around in it later 
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